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This item was referred by Ald. McElderry in response to safety concerns on Fox River Parkway at Highpoint
Lane / Woodview Dr. Staff has reviewed the location and recommends installing new signing for the
crossing of Fox River Parkway at Highpoint Lane. The Department of Public Works recommends approval
of this item.  The cost for modifying the signs would be around $300.

File #: ID#21-2562, Version: 2

City of Waukesha Printed on 4/26/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

